

THE MOTORCYCLE RIDERS' ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA INCORPORATED.

M.R.A. HOUSE, 184 BRUNSWICK ST., FITZROY. 3065 (03) 417 2718, 419 5737

17th April, 1984.

Hal Caston,
President,
M.R.A. Australia,
G.P.O. Box 1768,
CANBERRA. 2601

Dear Hal,

The Executive Committee, after much consideration, has authorised that negotiations between M.R.A. Victoria and M.R.A. Australia be undertaken immediately in order to establish a firm basis for co-operation and unity within the M.R.A. Australia organisation.

Lewis and Glenn have been asked to commence discussions with you and other M.R.A. Australia representatives. The undersigned Committee authorises such action.

Yours in Motorcycling,

A. Scicluna, President.

Executive Committee:

A. Scicluna

G. Barlow

T Stone

L. Bordon

Ex-Officio:

D. Codognotto

let those who side decide